LONE STAR ELEMENTARY
Remate Jearning Guidelines

HELPFUL HINTS @ ANSWERS

Students will need access to high speed internet on either
a tablet or laptop. *SeeSaw and Zoom both work well on
iPads!

Students will be expected to log into their SeeSaw account
and be engaged each day through videos, lessons, class
meetings, or activities.

The schedule is flexible. Assignments will need to be
turned in by midnight on the due date.

Your child's teacher will remain in touch with them
during the week to touch base, see how everyone is doing
and provide feedback/ answer questions.

Your child's teacher will send information with logins,
passwords, etc.

Parents will be asked to commit to a full marking period
with either Remote Learning or Traditional/In Person,
unless there are extenuating circumstances that require
an immediate change (ex. illness/quarantine).

If your child will continue with Remote Learning after
September 4, these guidelines will still apply.

It is our goal to keep students with their homeroom
teacher regardless of Remote or Traditional instruction,
but there may be cause to level classes during the year
depending on student attendance and enrollment.

Please contact Dr. Bartlett or Ms. Lout with specific
questions if your child's teacher is unable to assist you.




